Memorandum to File

Subject: Office of Inspector General Report of Investigation 17-01 — Closing Memorandum
Date: August 21, 2017

The Farm Credit Administration (FCA) Office of Inspector General (OIG) initiated an
investigation on October 5, 2016, on the suitability of an FCA employee and the Agency
procedures for evaluating Office of Personnel updates and similar notifications regarding
suitability. On June 9, 2017, the OIG completed its investigation, issued OIG Report of
Investigation No. 17-01, and referred such report to FCA management for appropriate action.
On August 17, 2017, FCA management notified the OIG that it had taken appropriate action. By
issuance of this Memorandum, OIG Investigation No. 17-01 is now closed.

Wendy R. Laguarda

Inspector General
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